
 
  

 

 

 
 

 

 
 
 

 

   
  

  
  

  
  

  
  

  
  

DHCS has Announced a Targeted Rate
 
Increase for Select Medi-Cal Services
 
Stay informed about these changes and how they affect you by visiting our dedicated provider  
resource page at www.healthnet.com/MediCalTRI. 

To improve access to care, quality, and equity, the Department of Health Care 
Services (DHCS) is increasing rates to 87.5% of Medicare for certain Medi-Cal 
services. These rate increases aim to help expand accessibility and quality of 
service and increase patient satisfaction. 

Visit www.healthnet.com/MediCalTRI for more 
information. Here you’ll find: 
• FAQs – Now available 

with answers to commonly 
asked questions to help 
providers understand how 
this change impacts them. 

• Trainings and Webinars – 
Access links for upcoming 
sessions (coming soon). 

• Communications – 
Stay informed with the 
latest news (coming soon). 

Keep checking back as we 
add more information. 
Bookmark the page! 

Need more information? 
Refer to the Department of 
Health Care Services Medi-Cal 
Targeted Provider Rate 
Increases and investment  
page, for additional information.  

Questions? 
Contact provider relations 
via email at HN_Provider_ 
Relations@Healthnet.com. 

SCAN ME 
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